
 

 

 

     

     

 

September 12th, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The ultimate frisbee season at Shoreline Middle School is fast approaching. All games 

will be on Wednesday’s. The locations of the games will be shared when we receive the 

schedule.  Teams will be completely gender neutral and inclusive. This means that any 

combination of boys and girls in grades 6-8 will be allowed to play on the team together. 

Everyone is welcome and no experience is necessary! 

 

The playdates for these jamboree-style opportunities are Wednesday, Sept. 18th, 

Wednesday, Sept. 25th and Wednesday, Oct. 2nd. Games will commence around 3:30 

pm and typically end around 5:30 pm.  Practices will be during lunch hour and 

communicated through our daily announcements. 

 

 
Please sign and return the portion below as permission for your child to play ultimate 

frisbee this season.  

 

 

 

My child _______________________ has permission to play on the Shoreline 
  Student’s Name 

 

 

Ultimate Frisbee Team for the 2024/25 season.  

 

Check this box if you are able to drive students on playdates. (Normally depart at 

3pm).  Please ensure you have provided the required paperwork to the office to 

drive students. 
            
 
 

        

________________________ ______________________ 
Parent’s Signature   Date 

 


